
ONE BOROUGH 
 

Tuesday 5 December 2023 
 
 
 
 
Welcome 
 
Paul Samuels, Chair of the One Borough Group, welcomed all present to the meeting and 
explained the format of the meeting. 
 
 
Minutes 
 
AGREED UNANIMOUSLY: That the minutes of the meeting held on 12th September 2023 
were approved as a true and accurate record. 
 
 
Nurturing collaboration, new ideas and opportunities for 2024 - Dialogue 
 
30 people attended the meeting representing a wide range of community groups, voluntary 
organisations and the council, including three RBWM Councillors. The meeting was split into 6 
groups of 5, with each group having around 20 minutes to discuss and share what had gone 
well in 2023 and what there was to look forward to in 2024. 
  
Those in attendance swapped groups a total of three times, to ensure that there was the 
opportunity to collaborate with as many different people as possible over the course of the 
meeting. 
 
 
Future Meeting Dates 
 
The next meeting will be held on Tuesday 12th March 2024 at 11am. 
 
 
 
The meeting, which began at 11.00 am, finished at 12.30 pm 
 
 

Chair.……………………………………. 
 

Date……………………………….......... 
 


